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Our Vision: Our school community will be encouraged and supported

to be the best that we can be!
Our Mission: We will work in partnership with families and the community to
provide quality education in a positive learning environment.
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£ bt P g Important Dates: :
E é L {_%_é_-ﬁ Friday, December 23. (1/2 day): The last day of school before the Christmas holidays. E
E "la ’ — Monday, January 9: All staff will be involved in Professional Learning. =
. ‘ .w Tuesday, January 10: The first day back for students after Christmas Break. E
O R
§ Christmas Concert ﬁ :; {;‘? Enter to WIN Premium Seating :::-:.
% Wednesday, December 21,2016  #]&: - & S
BERELHSRRRRIGRSRIGEAGGRRGERREIRER ‘:g“s‘““‘"”“mﬁ Parking at the DATL Holiday :::
We will be holding our concert at the Hampton Baptist % Concert! :E'
Church. In order to accommodate all families, the same [ This year the DATL Home and School Associ- ‘:
concert will be performed twice. & ation is once again selling tickets on oy

We have performances at 9:00am and 11:00am. }:: Premium Seating (up to 5 seats), and :::

It is important only half of our'fan.'lili.es .come to each *,:.. Reserved Parking at the DATL Holiday :%
pertormanse geseating (slimited. :3‘- Concert. There will be one winner for each :::

The following families are invited to the :g of the concert performances. Winners will %

__B:DOa.m PEsTarTARERL Famll!es i " be announced on Friday, December 16th. ::’:':

K Allaby, K Kingston, K Walsh, K White, 2 Barrett 0 : &

« Tickets MUST be received by g AM &«

The following families are invited to the :E: Thursday, December 15th. :;’:

11:00am performance: Families of 1 Davis, 1 Landry, ‘»} O O O LR LR LR r;»;;-;-;;»;;-‘%

1 Peters, 2 Annear, 2 Boyle, 2 Howe/McDermott %iﬂﬂiﬁs&mnw

, . 3 **Reminders** ®

Please come at your designated time so that we can % e %
accommodate as many family members as possible. If you i « DATL classes begin at 8:25 am. é AR x
have two children in different time slots, please choose  [# To be ready, all students should \ i
the time that is best for you. § be at school by 8:20 am. - i
(Storm date is December 22nd.) i » DATL is a scent-free school. Please refrain *

The “admission” to our concert is a food item that will be i f'fo.”'] wearing perfume or aftershave when %
donated to the Hampton Food Basket. % visiting our school. i
¢ » Outdoor play is important to a child’s health. i

i Please be sure your child is dressed appropri- 3

; ately for outside play. i
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It's time for skating! DATL offers a skating program as
part of our Physical Education Program. The skating sched-
ule is on Mrs. Brenton's page of our website.

All children must wear a helmet, preferably one with a

face mask, snow pants, and thick mittens. All of these items
are necessary for your child's protection.

Students will walk to and from the rink except in very cold
weather. In the case of extremely cold weather, skating will
be cancelled. We do need parents to transport skates and
helmets at each skating time. Also, if you are able to volun-
teer to help tie skates, it would very much appreciated.
Please contact your child's teacher.

. Guidance Corner

I In the hustle and bustle of the coming season, find time for family:
Kids rely on their families for love, guidance, and a sense of belonging. Without
. those things, it's hard to do well in school or in life. Activities like the following

I will show your child that he or she has family support:

" Eat meals together including preparing and cleaning up as a family. Limit screen

. time to allow conversation to take place.

| Go on outings to a concert, the museum, a local sports event, or a walk on the

- trail. Ask your child what he or she would like to do.
IPlay games together such as charades or board games.

“Plan family nights such as baking holiday cookies and sometimes invite another

. family or extended family fo join you.
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“Wednesdays in December”
Enrichment Series
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On Wednesday, December 7, and Wednesday,
December 14, our entire school will be involved
in enrichment activities! We are very lucky to
have a wide variety of sessions planned for our
students. We will have MAD Science, sign lan-
guage, music. crafts, math, baking and several
other very interesting sessions. Students have
selected the types of enrichment in which they
would be most interested and have been placed
in multi-aged groupings. We are very excited
for Wednesdays in Decemberl
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Santa Claus Parade

The Hampton Santa Claus Parade is
Saturday, December 10th at 6:00pm.

This year DATL Home & School is entering
a joint float with HES Home & School.

HAMPTON
ROTARY CLUB

They are looking for some items:

e Christmas lights (borrowed)

» Cardboard (big sheets)

» Paint (mostly green & red)

« Cotton padding (to cover floor like snow)

« Red plastic tablecloth (in rolls at Dollar-
store)

If you are able to help with the float or
donate any items, please contact a Home
& School member or the school.

Thank you Hampton Rotary Club and the Town of
Hampton [ar supporting Adopt A School. Together with
Elementary Literacy Inc., you are helping to write a brighter
stary for New Brunswick Children,

The Town of Hampton and Hampton Rotary Club have
adopted Dr, A. T, Leatherbarrow Primary School.
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Attendance Matters

When your child is absent or late, please remember to phone the Safe Arrival number (832-6162)
and give the name of your child’s teacher when you call.

The Education Act of the province of New Brunswick requires parents to provide a written note

to the homeroom teacher when their child is absent from school.
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o Library News {3.
é’{" To all librarians, é’g‘
iy Thank you for your faithful dedication to our students. We really appreciate you coming .
gm. weekly to provide assistance with this program. %.“
&1 The week of December 5th to 9th will be the last week for students to sign out books until ’é,i
&% after the holidays. We would appreciate you coming in the of December 12-16 to return &

'

% books to the library shelves. Students will go to the library again to sign out books during f‘?
¢% the week of January 10 to 13, 2017! g
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'ﬁhz gntirg staff of
lsgatherbarrow Primary
wishgs you and gour family
Merry Christmas, Happy tolidags, and
a Hlappy H;zwgyzar!




K SPEAKING OF SPEECH AND LANGUAGE...

(FROM THE ASD-S SPEECH-LANGUAGE PATHOLOGY DEPARTMENT)

Tips to Help Your Child’s Vocabulary Development

Introducing new words to a child doesn't have to be time consuming: just a quick conversation about a word
during a reading or another opportunity can open up a whole new level of understanding for that child. Be care-
ful in choosing what words to talk about, and make sure that reading doesn't become a "chore” by turning
pleasure reading into a vocabulary lesson. The best words to explore with a child are words that come up on
their own due to the curiosity of the child, and are usually words that are common among adults, but less com-
mon in the reading that the child does.

When talking about a new word with the child, be sure to keep the following hints in mind:

Provide a kid-friendly, easy-to-understand definition of the word that you've come across or that the child
has asked about: Ex: Scrumptious means something that is really, really tasty.

Give the child a kid-friendly example of the word in his/her everyday life: Ex: Remember those scrump-
tious cookies that Grandma made? They were so chocolatey and delicious!

Encourage the child to come up with an example of his/her own: Ex: What can you think of that is scrump-
tious? Did you eat anything really delicious today? You 're right...that pizza was scrumptious! I can 't
wait fo eat it again/

Keep using the new word(s) as much as possible at home and while you're out and about. Or, make it a chal-
lenge and see how many times the child and/or family members can properly use the word in context
throughout the day!

Going forward, take advantage of any opportunities to use the new word in conversation to keep introducing
the child to the word's uses. Talk about things you see around town, throughout the neighborhood, or
that you see on TV, books, texts, stories, etc. These real-life examples will help build the child's under-
standing of the new word(s).

Use interesting new words with your child that he or she may not have heard or read before: Ex: "I know
you'd love a snow day fomorrow, but the probability is low. Maybe next week!”or ‘Great job on that
math test! You are so intelligent!"

Enjoy watching the child's new vocabulary grow and the pride he/she feels when she uses a word in the right
context! (From: http://www.readwritethink.org/parent-afterschool-resources/tips-howto's/talk-expanding-
child-vocabulary)




